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The Redmond Review – scope and purpose
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Scope

• Launched September 2019. Views by December 2019

• Led by Sir Tony Redmond, former President of CIPFA

Purpose – to assess

• Effectiveness of audit in local authorities 

• Transparency of financial reporting

Publication 

• 8 September 2020
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The system is not working

The current local audit arrangements fail to deliver, in full, policy 
objectives underpinning the 2014 Act.
The current local audit arrangements fail to deliver, in full, policy 
objectives underpinning the 2014 Act.

As a result, the overriding concern must be a lack of coherence and 
public accountability within the existing system. 
As a result, the overriding concern must be a lack of coherence and 
public accountability within the existing system. 

The local audit market is very fragile.  The current fee structure does 
not enable auditors to fulfil the role in an entirely satisfactory way. 
The local audit market is very fragile.  The current fee structure does 
not enable auditors to fulfil the role in an entirely satisfactory way. 

Without prompt action to implement the recommendations, there is a 
significant risk that the firms currently holding local audit contracts will 
withdraw from the market. 

Without prompt action to implement the recommendations, there is a 
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Sir Tony’s Recommendations
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A call for action

- A new regulator - the Office of Local Audit and Regulation to replace the 
FRC and PSAA

- Scope to increase fees - The current fee structure for local audit be revised 
(i.e. increased) to ensure that adequate resources are deployed to meet the 
full extent of local audit requirements

- Move back to a September deadline - The deadline for publishing audited 
local authority accounts be revisited with a view to extending it to 30 
September from 31 July each year
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Sir Tony’s Recommendations
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A call for action

- Accounts simplification - CIPFA/LASAAC be required to review the 
statutory accounts to determine whether there is scope to simplify the 
presentation of local authority accounts

- recognition of the role of authorities in improving governance and 
reporting and

- development of audited and reconciled accounts summaries.
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Grant Thornton’s View

Sir Tony Redmond’s report provides a clear road map to secure 
appropriate scrutiny and a sustainable future for local government audit. 
Reinforcing transparency and accountability is critical in protecting the 
interests of citizens who both fund and rely on the services delivered by 
local authorities. Introducing an Office of Local Audit and Regulation will 
help simplify and re-energise this vital public function at a time when local 
finances and governance are in need of effective oversight. We look 
forward to supporting Sir Tony and Government as this report progresses 
from recommendation to reality.
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